
Appendix 1 - Better Care Fund 2020-21 

Breakdown of Investment 

 

Financial Income 2020-21 

The below table outlines the confirmed 2020-21 financial allocations for 
Peterborough and Cambridgeshire: 

 

 

Financial Proposal 2020-21 

In the absence of planning guidance and in line with the published national advice. In 
line with previous years’ national conditions and local plans, we recommend that: 
 

- We continue to spend existing allocations in line with agreed 2019-20 plans. 
This will enable us to continue with our commissioned arrangements and 
ensure that we do not have any significant changes to provision whilst we 
continue to respond to the current pandemic; 

- In relation to the CCG minimum contribution uplift, we propose that this uplift 
is applied proportionately to the CCG and ASC allocations, which is in line 
with the prior years’ national conditions. This will enable both health and 
social care to address ongoing pressures.  
 

A roll forward of 2019-20 plans into 2020-21 would continue investment of funding in 
the following areas, as broken down in the below tables: 
  



 

Cambridgeshire Proposal  

Better Care Fund Monies 

 

 

Improved Better Care Fund and Winter Monies 

There has been no increase to Improved Better Care Fund or Winter Monies allocations in 2020/21. 
The below table breaks down the proposed investment based on a roll forward of 2019/20 plans. 
 
 



 

 

Peterborough Proposal 

 

Better Care Fund Monies 

 

 



Improved Better Care Fund Monies 

There has been no increase to Improved Better Care Fund or Winter Monies allocations in 2020/21. 
The below table breaks down the proposed investment based on a roll forward of 2019/20 plans. 
 

 

 


